
With bankruptcy nearly over,
Caesars exec talks up growth
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review-Journal
 
Now that Caesars Entertainment Corp. is well on its way toward
emerging  from  bankruptcy,  company  officials  have  affirmed
significant growth plans are in the works.

Speaking Wednesday to members of the state Gaming Control
Board in Carson City, President and CEO Mark Frissora said the
new Caesars not only would be growing in Las Vegas, but at
Lake Tahoe and Laughlin as well.

Caesars  is  the  parent  company  of  Harrah’s  Lake  Tahoe  and
Harveys at Stateline.

The  board  voted  unanimously  to  recommend  approval  of  the
registration  of  subsidiary  companies  and  LLCs  and  the
licensing  and  suitability  of  several  corporate  officers,
executives and key employees.
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